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What have we been doing this week? 
 

Here are some of our favourite Badger moments: 
 

 

Helping with 
hammocks  in 
Forest school. 

 

Our tribute to Her 
beloved Majesty, 
Queen Elizabeth. 

 

Jumping for joy! 
 
 

 
 

Counting together 
in the Maths area. 
 

 

Instinctively 
leaning into the 
corner at speed. 

 

Practising slices 
with a modelling 
knife. 

 

Exploring the brick 
shed. 

 

Characteristics of 
Effective Learning 

 

Playing and Exploring:  
‘I can plan and think ahead about 
how I will play with objects.’ 
Charlotte designs a fabulous leaf 
chute using a length of drainpipe 
anchored from high up a tree trunk. 
 

 
 

Gentle Reminders 
 

Please could you send 
your child’s spare 
clothes in a labelled 
draw string bag. Many 
pegs are shared and 
house two coats and 
two bags, so there 
genuinely isn’t room for 
rucksacks, which are 
also quite hard for your 
children to hang up by 
themselves. 
 

 
 

Thank you kindly for 
your support. 
 

 

Mighty magnets 
are marvellous fun 

 

Never fear, there’s 
a superhero here! 

 


